
Hello and welcome to the 2021 Glendale Legislative Link Program. 
 
The Arizona Independent Redistricting Commission (IRC) invites Glendale residents to 
participate in its first round of statewide public hearings with a hearing scheduled for this 
Saturday, July 24 starting at 10 a.m. at the Glendale Civic Center located at 5750 W Glenn Dr, 
Glendale, AZ 85301. 
 
Information will be presented about the redrawing of Arizona’s congressional and legislative 
districts. Voting districts determine what district a resident will vote in for representation in the 
United States Congress and the Arizona State Legislature.  
 
One of the goals of the IRC public hearings is to solicit public input about communities of 
interest. Public comment received during these meetings will be used by the IRC to help inform 
the drawing of new district boundaries.  There are forms available at the public hearings, and or 
on the IRC website that can be used  to define an area that participants and community leaders 
feel should be considered a community of interest. 
 
For more information, please click here to review a press release from the Arizona Independent 
Redistricting Commission.  
 
For more information about the Independent Redistricting Commission or to submit electronic 
comments, please visit www.irc.az.gov.  
 
---------------------------------------------------    
 
Thank you again for your participation in Glendale’s Legislative Link Program.   
 

Remember, you can watch committee hearings via the internet by going to the legislature’s website and 
clicking on the live proceedings hyperlink located in the column on the left side of the page.  
 

**********************************************************  
 
Arizona State Legislature Website: www.azleg.gov  
 

***********************************************************  
 

To determine who your state legislators are, click here  
 

You can also visit the Intergovernmental Programs Department’s webpage for additional information 
by clicking here  
 

************************************************************  
 

The information being emailed to you is a result of your subscription to the City of Glendale Legislative 
Link Program. We hope to grow this email distribution list to ensure that our neighbors and friends can 

https://irc.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/Public%20Hearings%20PR%207.9.21%20%284%29.pdf
http://www.irc.az.gov/
http://www.azleg.gov/
http://www.azleg.gov/
http://www.azredistricting.org/
https://www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/government_relations


be aware of the important issues being discussed at the legislature.  To add an additional user or to 
unsubscribe, please email dtorres@glendaleaz.com  
   
 
Best regards, 
 
Ryan Lee 
Intergovernmental Programs Manager 
City of Glendale 
Office: 623-930-2081 
Cell: 480-318-4510 
Find me on Linkedin 
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